
 

DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH 

NOTICE FOR 3RD AND 5TH SEMESTER INTERNAL 

ASSESSMENT 

 

 

THIS IS FOR THE NOTICE OF ALL STUDENTS,  HONOURS AND PROGRAM COURSE 

IN THE DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH THAT INTERNAL ASSESSMENT HAS BEGUN 

FROM THE WEEK BEGINNING 21ST OF DECEMBER AND WILL CONTINUE TILL THE 

27TH OF DECEMBER.  

THOSE OF YOU WHO ARE NOT AVAILABLE IN THE WHTSAPP AND CALLING NOS 

ARE TO IMMEDIATELY GET IN TOUCH WITH THE DEPARTMENT. 
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